
Must-Know
Words
Word 1
A magazine is a periodical
publication, which can either be
printed or published electronically.

Word 2
A magazine is a periodical
publication, which can either be
printed or published electronically.

Word 3
A magazine is a periodical
publication, which can either be
printed or published electronically.

Word 4

Please note the main office hours have changed to 8am -
7pm Monday through Thursday and 8am - 5pm on Friday. 
 Phone lines remain open until  6pm Monday through Thursday
and until 5pm on Friday. Our office and phone lines also
continue to remain open on the weekends and Holidays
beginning at 9am. For any questions or concerns regarding
matters related to our Patient Accounts Department, please
contact them Monday through Friday, 8 am - 4pm.  
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BOOKING AN APPOINTMENT

As a reminder, 
in addition to
calling our 
office, you can
also book an 
appointment online with your
Family
Doctor at
https://patient.medeohealth.com/
booking/queen-square-doctors

Routine  school immunizations
(including the Human Papiloma
Virus (HPV), Hepatitis (Hep B) or
Meningococcal ACYW - 135
vaccines), have now resumed in Peel
Region for students in Grades 7-12.

Please contact the Region of Peel or
our office for further information
including vaccine availability and
booking an appointment. 

School Immunizations have
Resumed!



Although the Ontario Government recently lifted the mask mandate
in certain settings, we wish to remind you that masks will still be
required in health care settings, including our office.   Masks are still
required for all patients, and staff, and children over 2 years of age.

Queen Square Doctors will continue to follow all Public Health
Guidelines, including masking, social distancing, and hand hygiene.
Finally, COVID-19 vaccine is still our best defense against severe
infection.  We encourage all our families to get vaccinated and
boosted when eligible.  
 






DR. GRAINGER HAS RETIRED!  
If you are a former patient of 
Dr. Grainger and have not yet received a
notification regarding your new Family
 Doctor, please call our office
immediately to obtain the details. 

If you have not already received
your COVID vaccine, we strongly
encourage you to do so. Vaccines
are still available at our clinic. Please
call our Family Health Team at
(905)453-1453 or our office to
inquire about availability and
booking. 

REMINDER: COVID VACCINES ARE STILL 
AVAILABLE FOR OUR PATIENTS AS WELL AS OUR

FELLOW COMMUNITY MEMBERS 

Thank you for your continued
patience with our clinic's COVID
protocols.  We hope that you
continue to stay safe!

Warmest Regards, Queen Square
Doctors


